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Check out the EGrAMS Homepage to see important updates. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 EGrAMS/GATA Bulletin 
 
 

Effective 8/14/2017 
 
• EGrAMS Pre-Qualification check begins 8/14/2017 

When applicants attempt to ‘Initiate the Grant’ to generate 
an application, an error will occur if pre-qualification items 
are incomplete or out of compliance on the GATA website. 

How does this affect me? Applicants will not be able to move forward with 
the application process until pre-qualification is complete.  Pre-qualification 
requirements must be completed on the Grantee Portal at 
grants.illinois.gov/portal. 
 

FY18 Application Changes 
Due to new GATA requirements for fiscal year 2018, changes will soon 

be integrated in the EGrAMS application process.  See below for details. 

 

Coming Soon! 
 • Notice of State Award (NOSA) 

Grantees will receive a Notice of State Award (NOSA) when 
selected to receive grant funding.  
 

How does this affect me?  The grantee will accept or reject this notification 
of award.  If accepted, the grant agreement contract will follow.  
 

• Programmatic Risk Assessment Questionnaire 
The questionnaire will be built into the EGrAMS application 
in the “Miscellaneous” section.   
 

How does this affect me?  The Risk Assessment Questionnaire will no longer be 
an attachment to download, complete and upload. 

 

https://idphgrants.com/user/home.aspx
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